
March 2, 2020

Dear Parents,

Our teachers and staff here at Chesterbrook Academy have been so pleased with the incredible 
progress of our excellent students have made this year.  It has been very rewarding to watch 
every child at our school succeed as an individual, building confidence and academic skills along 
the way.    The fun and learning they’re enjoying right now prepares them for what comes next.

Now is the time to plan for next year. Our Links to Learning® curriculum is designed for smooth 
transitions as children develop.  It is important to continue your child’s educational momentum 
by enrolling today for the 2020/2021 school year. Doing so will guarantee your child a space at 
Chesterbrook Academy to continue his or her developmental progress uninterrupted.  

Because we appreciate our current families and wish for you to continue your child’s early 
education with us, we are offering a 50% discount on the 2020/2021 registration fee. This 
means you only pay $70. per child, to secure a space for the upcoming school year.  Your 
current registration will be active until June 30, 2020

For your convenience, we have attached the necessary enrollment forms. Please complete 
entirely and sign. Be sure to circle your child’s schedule, include your $70 re-registration fee, 
turn into the front office and your space is guaranteed! 

Chesterbrook Academy is a year-round school, and our school years go from July to July. Your 
new registration will go into effect on July 1, 2020. Please do not delay, we are a full school and 
want our current families and children to continue growing with us. If you have any questions 
about the upcoming school year registration process, please inquire. We look forward to 
another year of learning FUN!

Our In-House Priority Registration period will run from

After March 20, 2020, the re-registration fee will be full price $140 per child. 

March 2nd – March 20th

The perfect balance of learning and play®

Chesterbrook Academy 


